
 

Hello REALTORS® and friends, 
 
Another crazy year is coming to an end… 

Thank you so much for your contributions to the Santa Cruz County Association Housing Foundation. 
Because of your support, we have been able to help teachers, single parents, community heroes, veterans, 
and seniors buy new homes.  

So far this year, the Foundation has provided closing-cost assistance to 9 buyers (totaling $22,500).  We 
hope you will continue to work with us, and help us reach our goal of raising an additional $30,000 in 
2023. Each assistance grant is for $2,500, so we would be able to help 12 more buyers next year.  

That would be AMAZING! 

As we approach the end of 2023, please consider a year-end donation to the Housing Foundation. Donations 
are 501 (c) tax-deductible.  Your donations directly help your community. It’s easy to donate, just go to the 
Housing Foundation website www.scaorhf.org and click the Donate button (or How to contribute).  

Thank you for your help! 

Santa Cruz Association of REALTORS® Housing Foundation Trustees 

                                 

2525 Main St.  Soquel, CA  95073 • (831) 464-2000 phone • (831) 464-2881 fax • www.sccarhf.org 

We helped out 9 buyers this year (up from 7 last year). 

And we gave out special grants: 

We contributed $5,000 to the Pajaro Flood Relief effort, helping 
people displaced by this year’s flooding. 

And we gave $10,000 to the CZU Fire Victims Fund. 

The Santa Cruz County Association of REALTORS® Housing Foundation is a California Non-profit Public Benefit
Corporation (Tax ID# 20-0748009), and all contributions are tax-deductible as a charitable donation under Section 
170 of the Internal Revenue Code.

http://www.scaorhf.org



